
Look out for:
event information
photos
blog posts
newsletters

CTBC Youth 

We are launching our new website and we are so happy to

have you! We hope that this will act as a great way to share

what is going on with the Charles Town Baptist Church

Youth Group and open a new way to communicate. Can’t

wait to see you around the site! 

WELCOME!

Email:  ctbcyouthgroup@gmail.com
 
Church Office Phone: 304-725-5917

CONTACT US NOW:

September 2023

Check out our
social media
pages! 
Feel free to
contact us! 


